
 

  

  

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents\Carers                                                                                  6 May 2022                        
 

Year 3 Educational Visit 
 
As part of our History learning, all Year 3 children will be going to the Chiltern Open Air 
Museum to learn about the Iron Age.  The visit will take place on: 
 

Tuesday 24th May  
 
Children should wear school uniform & bring suitable clothing for the weather – we will be 
outside for most of the day. Everyone will need a packed lunch, a healthy snack and a drink 
in a bag. (No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, sweets, nuts or chocolate, thank you). 
 
The cost for this visit is £22.38 per child (included in this cost is £1.00 for annual insurance 
cover for this school year for off-site school activities and personal accident cover whilst on 
site). 
 
As always this amount will be a voluntary contribution but if we do not receive sufficient 
support then the visit cannot take place. We would like all pupils to take part in this visit but if 
you have any problems with this please see Mrs Ellwood as soon as possible. If you hold a 
discount card or are eligible for Pupil Premium then the voluntary contribution is reduced to 
£4.47. 
 
We must receive full payment via Arbor by Thursday 19th May.        
                     .                      
We aim to be back at school before 3:15pm.  
 
With best wishes, 
 
Ms Bado  

 

 

 

  

 


